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April 10, 2015 

     

 

Gordon & Nancy Barnes 

14056 – 507
th

 Ave 

Vernon Center MN 56090 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1159 Pascal Street North 

 

Dear Mr. & Ms. Barnes: 

 

This is to confirm that on April 7, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that on April 15, 2015 City Council Public Hearing at 

5:30 p.m., she will ask the City Council to refer the matter back to Legislative Hearing on 

Tuesday, May 5, 2015 at 11:30 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall to further discuss the Condemnation 

Notice and Mr. Carpen’s finding during his inspection.  Also, you indicated that you will be 

providing bid(s) for her review.  Please bring that as well.  The City Council Public Hearing will 

be continued to Wednesday, May 20, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 
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